
Craig Dalzell to SG Central Enquiry Unit 

13 June 2022 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  
 
After communication with the Information Commissioner, I understand that publication of 
responses to FOI requests to the Scottish Government onto the Scottish Government 
website is merely considered "best practice" and a direct response to the requester is 
considered fully compliant "publication" under FOI legislation. 

I am contacting you to request the following information under the Freedom of Information 
(Scotland) Act 2002: 
 
How many FOI requests were received by the Scottish Government, how many responses 
were published on the Scottish Government website and how many responses were 
published only via direct communication to the requester in the calendar year 2021. 
 
Thank you 
Craig 

 
--  
 


